

SPIDER CHISOLOM, a true cutup, appears to have been "caught red handed."

JANET CAMBELL spends her time on the bus catching some "Z's."

No Place Like Home

Different people had different tastes, but the twenty-five seniors that joined Mrs. Kate George, Mrs. Helen Bodison, and Mrs. Bernice Waring on the senior trip agreed that Niagara Falls truly was a beautiful place to visit. Seniors that went on the trip enjoyed the change of pace.

The group left Sunday, March 30, and arrived in Woodbridge, Virginia, on Monday. The tourists visited Washington, D.C., where they viewed the Smithsonian Institute, the Jefferson and Washington Memorials, Arlington National Cemetery and the White House. After an exciting day of touring and shopping, the group returned to the hotel.

At 7:00 a.m. Tuesday the seniors left Virginia and traveled up through the New England states. They arrived in Niagara Falls, Canada, and checked into their hotel.

Thursday morning touring began at Niagara Falls. Some students exchanged their American money for Canadian currency. The tours led the group to the Falls and the Animal Zoo.

Friday morning the seniors and chaperones were traveling again. They breakfasted in Buffalo, New York, and enjoyed the beautiful scenery on the way back to Virginia.

Saturday was devoted to having fun in Old King's Dominion, an amusement park similar to Carowinds.

The tired crew pulled into the school parking lot about 5:30 Sunday morning. The week was quite enjoyable, but the cry was unanimous: "It's great to be home!"